
  
101   School   Street   

Lodi,   WI   53555   
  

Monday,   February   8,   2021   
Dear   Families,   
  

Enrollment   into   the   Ouisconsing   School   of   Collaboration   for   the   2021-2022   school   year   will   begin   Monday,   
February   15th.    This   year,   there   are   two   ways   to   apply.   You   may   apply   electronically,   via   Infinite   Campus,   
or   you   may   turn   in   a   paper   form   to   the   LES/OSC   office.   For   your   convenience,   we   have   included   a   paper   
application   to   apply   with   this   letter.   Instructions   to   apply   electronically   are   below.   All   applications   must   be   
submitted   to   Jen   Morgan   in   the   OSC/Lodi   Elementary   School   office   by    March   15,   2021    by   4:00pm.   If   you   
are   submitting   a   paper   application,   we   prefer   that   you   either   mail   or   drop   your   application   off   in   person,   
rather   than   send   it   to   school   with   your   child.   All   mailed   applications   must   be   postmarked   by   March   15,   
20201.   When   we   receive   your   child’s   completed   application,   you   will   receive   a   confirmation   email.   If   we   
should   receive   more   applicants   than   we   have   spaces,   we   will   also   notify   you   of   the   date   of   the   OSC   
lottery.   
  

Please   note   if   you   have   a   child   currently   enrolled   in   OSC   in   third   or   fourth   grade,   and   they   have   an   
interested   sibling   in   2nd,   3rd,   or   4th   grade,   you   must   still   complete   an   application   for   the   sibling   because   
all   new   OSC   students   need   an   application .     
  

Would   you   like   to   learn   what   OSC   is   all   about?    Please   visit   our   website    https://osc.lodi.k12.wi.us/    or   
check   us   out   on   Facebook   (search   The   Ouisconsing   School   of   Collaboration)   to   learn   more   about   what   
we   do.   We   will   also   hold   a   live   meet   on   Wednesday,   February   24   from   6-7pm   for   any   interested   families   to   
ask   questions   they   have   about   OSC   and   to   give   families   a   chance   to   meet   some   of   our   OSC   staff.   Look   
for   more   information   on   this   event   to   come   out   via   email.     
  

We   look   forward   to   hearing   from   you!   
  

Sincerely,   
  

OSC   Advisors   and   OSC   Governing   Board   
  

To   apply   electronically :   Log   in   to   your   Infinite   Campus   parent   portal.   On   the   left   side,   select   the   three   
lines,   select   the   option   “More”.   Select   “School   Choice”   in   the   next   menu   screen.   Select   the   program   
(Ouisconsing   School   of   Collaboration)   under   the   student   who   is   applying.   Under   rank   choice,   select   “1st   
choice”.   Click   the   submit   button,   and   your   application   is   complete!   For   more   information,   visit   
https://osc.lodi.k12.wi.us/families   

https://osc.lodi.k12.wi.us/
https://osc.lodi.k12.wi.us/families/oscapplication

